
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

8. COMMUNITY BOARD CONTRIBUTION TO HERITAGE WEEK, 15-22 OCTOBER 2004  
 
 The Board resolved to allocate $7,500 from its Environment Committee Project Funds to this year’s 

involvement in Heritage Week. 
 
 As well as launching its 2005 Heritage Award Scheme, the Board will be sponsoring some 

events/activities based at Riccarton House. 


